
 

 

 

 

To:     All Potential Bidders 

From:  Anna Silva, Procurement Specialist  

Date:  March 28, 2019 

Subject: IFB B79-19, Skull Clamps, Addendum #2 

Please add this Addendum #2 to the original bid documents.  It shall be the responsibility of the 
interested bidders to adhere to any changes or revision to the IFB as identified in this Addendum #2. 
 
The following clarification shall become permanent and made part of the procurement file.   
 

1. Regarding 2 Pediatric Skull Clamps - Is this request for two multipurpose systems capable of 

supporting surgeries for neonates to children 18 years old?  

 Yes 

2. Regarding 2 Pediatric Skull Clamps - Should 2 matching Base Units for these be included in our 

bid?  

 Base units should be the same regardless 

3. Regarding 5 Horseshoes - Is this request for a mix of adult and pediatric sized horseshoes and gel 

pads? If so, what is the breakdown? we only have adult horse shoes 

 Adult horse shoes only 

4.  Regarding 2 Extra Bed Attachments - What type of attachments are being requested, Universal 

OR Table Adaptors?  

Attachments to the bed. 

 
 
 
If there are any questions or inquiries in relation to this Addendum #2, Bidders may contact Anna Silva 
at (505) 272-9571 or by email at amsilva@salud.unm.edu. 


